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Thursday 9th November, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing with an update about the staffing of RB.   
 
As you are aware, there has been a change in staffing in RB. Ms Walker has left the school for personal reasons.  She 
enjoyed her time with the class and wishes the class and the children the very best for the future.  We would like to 
thank Ms Walker for the effort that she put into getting to know the class, and Stockwell Primary School, since 
September. 
 
We have placed a new teacher in the class and are in the process of recruiting a permanent, full-time teacher to take 
the class from January. We will ensure that the permanent teacher is a strong practitioner and that they are able to 
deliver the content of the curriculum to a high standard, while managing the classroom and meeting the children’s 
needs effectively. 
  
We understand that this has been an unsettling time for the children in Reception and are working to provide a high 
quality education that challenges all of the pupils at their level, while providing a nurturing environment in which all 
of the children can thrive. 
 
We would like to thank you for your support and patience at this time.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ms McIntosh 
Acting Head of School. 
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